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February 1, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Washington Latin, 
 
Washington Latin invites you to join our third annual Convivium de Civitate – A Celebration of 
Washington Latin at the Charles Sumner Museum on Thursday, April 11, 2019. We will bring 
together a community of friends, supporters, and those new to Washington Latin to hear about 
exciting plans for our future and to honor several people for their important contributions to our 
community with the Washington Latin Civitas Award. 
 
I invite you to sponsor our third annual celebration, helping Latin raise necessary funds for a 
mission-critical element of our program: developing and retaining our excellent teachers with the 
Latin Faculty Fund. Complete sponsorship information is attached. 
 
I hope you will join us on April 11 and help us raise funds crucial to keeping Latin strong and 
successful in the future. Please read the attached for more details on these funds and how your 
support will help us achieve our goals. 
 
We hope you will be able to support this important cause.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Peter 
 
Peter T. Anderson 
Head of School 
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April 11, 2019 
 6:00 to 8:00 pm 

 
The Sumner Museum 

1201 17th St NW  
Washington, DC  20036 

 

 
Support Washington Latin’s expansion! 
We are committed to opening a second campus by 2020 for two main reasons, equal parts pragmatic 
and visionary. First, there are too few quality public middle and high school options in DC, and thus 
many students and their families are underserved. Another Latin campus will add 700 quality seats to 
DC for middle and high school. Just as important, expansion will test our model and contribute to 
the ongoing dialogue about public education. As a public school that brings students of all 
backgrounds together to learn, debate, and develop an understanding of our shared humanity, 
Washington Latin represents what is possible in public education. 
 
Your sponsorship will help support our growth by contributing to the most important element of 
our current school and future expansion: our faculty. We established the Faculty Fund to support 
the recruitment, development, and retention of our dedicated and talented teachers so that Latin can 
continue to thrive and grow. Help us continue to make a difference in the lives of DC students by 
supporting Convivium with your sponsorship! Contribution or pledge must be received by March 30, 2019 to 
include logo in materials. 
 
Philosophus - $10,000 

♦ Verbal acknowledgement during the Gala and opportunity to make remarks 
♦ Logo prominently featured on all event materials and online communications 
♦ 2 VIP tables for 10 guests each (20 tickets) 

 
Rhetor - $5,000 

♦ Logo prominently featured on all event materials and online communications 
♦ VIP table for 10 guests 

 
Grammaticus - $2,500 

♦ Logo featured on all event materials and online communications 
♦ 4 tickets to event 

 
Litterator - $1,000 

♦ Name listed on all event materials and online communications 
♦ 4 tickets to event 

 
Table for 10 - $1,000  
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  SPONSORSHIP 
FORM 

APRIL 11, 2018  
CELEBRATION OF  

WASHINGTON LATIN 
 
 
SPONSOR NAME:             
 
CONTACT NAME:              
 
ORGANIZATION NAME (if appropriate):           
 
ADDRESS:              
 
CITY:       STATE:       ZiP:   
 
E-MAIL:       PHONE:              
 
 

SPONSORSHIP INFORMATION 
 
____ PHILOSOPHUS - $10,000 ____ RHETOR - $5,000 
 
____ GRAMMATICUS - $2,500 ____ LITTERATOR - $1,000 
 
 
 
 

PAYMENT METHOD 
 

 ____    I WILL PAY BY CHECK.      ____       I WILL PAY WITH A GIFT OF STOCK.    
 

Please make check payable to Washington Latin Public Charter School.  
 

  ____    I WILL PAY BY CREDIT CARD. PLEASE CHARGE $_________________ TO MY: 

Visa MasterCard AmEx   Payments can also be made on the web at latinpcs.org  
 

_________________________________________________________________________________
NAME ON CARD          EXPIRATION DATE 
 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
CARD NUMBER          SECURITY CODE 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
SIGNATURE 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
BILLING ADDRESS 
 

I want to spread out payment of my gift over a period as follows: Monthly  Quarterly   
 

For more information, please call Kate Cromwell at 202-909-2195 or email kcromwell@latinpcs.org. 
 

mailto:kcromwell@latinpcs.org

